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1

2

3

8

9

Let one person choose
Attend First Friday
a favorite prayer for
Mass or benediction as
the whole family to say
a family.
together.

4

Attend Mass as a
family and pray for
peace.

11

5

Recite the Apostle’s
Creed as an act of faith.

12

Ask each person to
listen carefully to
the homily at Mass
today for one idea to
implement this week.

Prove to someone
you love that you are
trustworthy. Make a
promise and keep it.

18

19

25

26

After Mass today, write
Family Fun Night:
a family prayer to say Play board games, sing
every Sunday this
songs, watch movies
Summer.
… together!

Eat ice-cream sundaes
after Mass today to
celebrate the Lord’s
Day.

Celebrate the feast
day of Sts. Joachim
and Ann, Jesus’
grandparents.

6

Pin a picture of a
guardian angel to your
collar to remind you of
your protector.

13

Talk about what you
would say to Jesus if
he came to visit you.

20

7

Turn off the TV and
computers and tell
stories after dinner
tonight.

14

In honor of St. Kateri
Tekakwitha, lay on
a blanket outside,
look at the night sky
and marvel at God’s
creation.

21

Ask the pastor what
your family can do to
help out in the parish.

15

As a family, pick one
of the seven virtues
and practice it all
day. (Faith, hope,
charity, prudence,
justice, fortitude, and
temperance.)

22

Pay a compliment to
each member of the
family.

16

Learn more about the
saint whose feast day
is celebrated on your
birthday.

23

Choose someone in the
news to pray for as a
family.

10

Surprise someone with
a friendly phone call.

17

Set up a prayer place
in your home. Use a
pillow, a candle, and a
Bible. Then use it.

24

Pray the “Hail, Holy
Queen” today in honor
of our Blessed Mother.

Light a candle and
confess a sin. Promise
God you’ll try never to
do it again.

Share the joy of being
a child of God. Tell
a joke and make
someone laugh.

Pray for all foreign
missions today.

Ask St. Francis to
watch over our Pope.

27

28

29

30

31

Donate canned goods
to a soup kitchen.

Take a family walk and
bring home as many
different wild flowers
as you can.

In honor of St. Martha
today, clean house and
share a special meal.

Observe a meatless
Friday today. Order a
vegetarian pizza and
relax.

To help see your home
as a “church,” make
paper crucifixes and
put one in every room.
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